
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

  
According to GDOT correspondence, the 2020 LMIG funds for Cook County will be in the 
amount of $500,910.00. Faye’s email to me stated that the 2020 LMIG would be  
reimbursing our General Fund for resurfacing projects already completed.   
 
In speaking with Shannon Bradford, District State Aid Coordinator, I asked about using  
our resurfacing of 7.5 miles of Barneyville Road that was completed in 2019. He advised 
that we could use this project in our application for the 2020 LMIG. And, that this one 
project would be sufficient since the contract was $1,923,239.49 for the project, 
exceeding the LMIG money for 2020.    
 
The attached correspondence is worded as suggested by Shannon Bradford.  
 
 
Chairman will need a motion to authorize his signature on the 2020 LMIG 
Application and correspondence.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Motion made by      
Second made by      
Any discussion:              
              
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vicki Parrish, County Clerk February 14, 2020 
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February 17, 2020 
 
 
 
Mr. Russell R. McMurray, P.E., Commissioner 
Department of Transportation 
One Georgia Center 
600 West Peachtree Street, NW 
Atlanta, GA 30308 
 
RE: Cook County 2020 LMIG 
 
Dear Sir:  
 
Please find that Cook County’s request for the FY2020 LMIG project is the Barneyville Road 
from the intersection of Brushy Creek Road to the Cook/Berrien county line, approximately 7.5 
miles, as stated on the GDOT LMIG website. 
 
Cook County’s 2018 and 2019 LMIG projects are completed and have been closed out.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeff Lane,  
Chairman 
 
encl. 
 
 
  
 


